From: Rachel Bremer |

Sent: 12 November 2019 15:31

To:

C: 100avenueroadcr I

Subject: Swiss Cottage plans - 2017/6638/CMP

Hello - | am writing to formally report my objections to the new Swiss Cottage proposal on
using the green space for lorry traffic over a three year period. That area in our
neighbourhood is critically important for the local children - | have a 10 and 6 year old who
play in the green space all the time. The huge amount of construction for the 100 Avenue
Road building has already disrupted the area and increased the pollution levels. To further
increase the number of lorries so drastically will untenably raise the pollution levels, add to
noise pollution, and simply make enjoying and playing in the green space impossible for the
local kids and families.

I refuse to believe that there isn't a better alternative or a different approach to try and, at
least in this instance, keep the local community and their needs in mind, rather than
prioritising the speed and cost of the huge construction project, which will benefit a small
few.

Thank you for reconsidering and finding another way that is better for the environment and
better for the local families already struggling to deal with huge amount of construction in
our lovely little neighbourhood.

Best,
Rachel Bremer, local Swiss Cottage resident and mum



